
Paper Petition Details 
Parking Permits on Norway Drive 

We the undersigned, agree to have parking permits on Norway Drive between No 10 to No 32 
and would like Slough Borough Council to take appropriate steps to make it happen. 

We have raised this issue with the Wexham Parish Court Council and Slough Borough 
Councillors in the past and this is a third petition we are signing to resolve this parking
issue.

This petition was received on 7th August, 2018.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 7th August, 2018.

This petition was responded to by the Team Leader, Parking Services on 14th August, 
2018.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 11

Council Response 

I am writing in response to your petition in which a residents parking scheme has been 
requested outside 10 - 32 Norway Drive.

I can confirm I have added this request to our list for parking restrictions to be 
considered. We are in discussions with the local ward Councillors regarding funding for 
this scheme and as soon as this matter has been finalised, we will ensure a scheme is 
designed.

If you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me.  


